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I oppose this bill in its entirety. How can the state of Oregon afford to pay for this bill?. 

There is no Financial Impact Statement so we don't even know of a projected cost! 

Also, where will this money come from? I certainly feel the State and it's people 

cannot afford this bill, especially with an unknown cost...Vote NO! 


